Town of Newmarket New Hampshire

Cemetery Trustees Minutes February 23, 2011

Minutes of Cemetery Trustee Meeting
February 23, 2011

Present: Rich Alperin, Karl Gilbert, Ed Pelczar, Mike Pelczar, and Mike Provost
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.
Minutes of the October 27, 2010 meeting were approved as amended.

Ed Pelczar read the letter received from the Town Council regarding our annual presentation. Ed will type a report and
asked if anyone else would like to present it. Mike Provost will check his schedule and will let Ed know if he would be
available to present it.

Ed will ask Rick Malasky if he can come to our next meeting. The Trustees wanted to talk about cemetery maintenance.

Kai from Gravestone Services of New England will be in Riverside Cemetery this spring to repair seven damaged
monuments.

Ed reported that he submitted the Trustees request of $5,000 for the 2011-2012 budget.

Rich brought up the discussion of a gate at the Old Town Cemetery. This has been discussed in the past but nothing has
been done. Ed stated that we need to measure the entrance so that we know how long the gate needs to be. Rich will try
to get a design of a gate and then we can get some price quotes. Funding for this would probable come from our Capital
Reserve Account.

It was decided that we do not need to have a meeting in March. Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, April, 27,
2011 at 7 p.m. at the Town Hall.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Ed Pelczar
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